
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

16 May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The GCSE examinations have started and I am pleased to report that our Y11 students have 
made a positive start to this important period. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to share with you the teaching arrangements for the 
next few weeks.  Y11 students are expected to attend school for all lessons up until the 
chemistry exam on Wednesday 13th June.  This will ensure that all our Y11s will have access 
to the subject teachers and revision resources during the exam period. 
 
A thorough revision timetable means that before examinations, students have specific 
revision slots with their regular class teacher.  This is coupled with normal timetabled 
lessons.  For instance, where there is an English exam in the afternoon, all Y11 students will 
have an additional English revision lesson, with your son/daughter’s normal teacher, before 
the exam starts. 
 
All students are taking the chemistry exam on 13th June, with the exam starting at 9.00am.  
Following this, all students who take Spanish will remain in school for a session.  All other 
students will leave the school site immediately following the chemistry exam. 
 
Can I take this opportunity to remind our Y11s that full school uniform is required whilst 
taking exams and attending revision sessions in school. 
 
Thank you for your support during this time.  Our Y11 students have settled into a positive 
routine already and I wish them all the very best with their revision and examinations. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Averis 
Deputy Headteacher   


